
House Bill 1487 

I stand in support of House Bill 1487. I believe the beef check-off dollars should be used to promote true 

USA beef (born, raised, harvested in the US).   

The way it is now, our check-off dollars are supporting imported beef and not being truthful to 

consumers who want to choose where their beef comes from. It is going against our fellow, hardworking 

American Ranchers.  

Brent Grueneich 

Ellendale, ND 


